
 

 
 

 
 

IAM/Allied Aviation EWR Dental Plan 
 
 
 

Dear Brother and Sisters: 
 
 
As you are aware, the implementation date of October 1st, 2024, for your negotiated dental plan has passed.  
 
We wanted to communicate and assure you that your IAM District 142 representatives have been working with 
the company who in turn have been in contact with the provider. We are being informed that this should be 
completed, and a new implementation date given soon. We will continue to monitor the progress and follow up 
with additional emails/bulletins to keep you updated on the new implementation date for your dental plan.  
 
If you should have any question please reach out to Ken Coley, kcoley@iamdl142.org.  
 
 
We appreciate your support and patience.  
 
 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
John M. Coveny, Jr. 
President/Directing General Chair 
 
Ken Coley 
General Chair 
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